## **Riverside Road Runners**





Jan. 15, 2016

Dear High School Principals, Athletic Directors and Cross Country Coaches,

Applications are now being accepted for the 2016 Riverside Road Runners Awards for Outstanding High School Seniors.

Riverside Road Runners seeks to honor both male and female athletes who have participated in high school cross country programs.

The club anticipates distributing three awards of \$1,000 each. They are for Riverside residents who are graduating in 2016 from public high schools in the Riverside and Alvord unified school districts.

The criteria include achievement in cross country, in academics and academics, and in community leadership and involvement.

Riverside Road Runners, a running and fitness club, encourages you to distribute the information to deserving young people.

The deadline for applications is March 20, 2016. We plan to also post application forms at riversideroadrunners.com.

If you have questions, contact Ron Gonzales at 951-369-0745 or Linda Kennedy at 951-235-3384. Email ronsgonzales@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Ron Gonzales

Board secretary